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UNITED STATES

[w * NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION*

J REGION IV

811 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE. SUITE 1000"

%, ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76011
,

16 DEC 1980
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Stone & Webster Engineering . .

Corporation e,' j,,

ATTN: Mr. E. F. Haslam, Jr. v

Vice President and Senior
'3ersonnel Manager

P. O. Box 2325
Boston, MA 02107

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 4,1980, regarding our letter
dated August 21, 1980, with an enclosure. We confirmed the infor-
mation you provided during our inspection of your facility, December
1-5, 1980, and have no further questions at this time.

We do not agree completely that any routine quality assurance program
would identify the types of errors and mistakes an unqualified engineer
might make, particularly if the individual was experienced in obscuring
such problems. Therefore, we will be pursuing this area further during
subsequent inspections.

Sincerel ,
,
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K'arIV.Seyfrit,/)
Director '/
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